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Okkice of the

Commissioner of Indianäffairs,

Horth-Westærritories,

Regina June 151885

s

Sir

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

no 10836 of the 8th instant

enclosing copy of a Petition

from certain resident's in

Bettleford preying that the

Indicn geniy be not removed

from that point

In reply I would beg to

draw your attention to my

letter to the Department

of 20th June 1884, n° 589

where I expressed my opin.

wvn that it would be well

to have more then one ageniy

in the Cattleford district,

this further division of the

district will I think meet

all

The Right Horr

Tup general

of Indian affairs.

Ottawa
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